
From: 	 McMillen, Jerold 
To: 	 Swartz, Bruce; Warlow, Molly 
CC: 	 Rodriguez, Mary; 'GarciaAP©state.goV ; 'snyderca©state.goV ; Beasley, John A. 
Sent: 	 3/15/2011 12:33:41 AM 
Subject: 	 Fw: Fast and Furious 

Thanks for the heads-up, Tony. 

	 Original Message 	 
From: Garcia, Anthony P (Mexico City) <GarciaAP@state.gov > 
To: McMillen, Jerold; Rodriguez, Mary; Beasley, John A. 
Cc: Snyder, Christopher A (Mexico City) <SnyderCA@state.gov> 
Sent: Mon Mar 14 23:49:15 2011 
Subject: Fast and Furious 

i 
I met with i 	 State 	 this afternoon. I asked him about DAG 

i 	 A 

L
i 	 State 	Icomments_regarding PGR investigating ATF agents' involvment in the Fast and ._ 	 i 
Furious. According to State IPGR is investigating the Fast and Furious operation. PGR will 
file a MLAT request to conduct interviews in the US; for example, the ATF agent who appeared 
in the CBS news report. State wouldnot identify which section within PGR has the 
investigation; SIEDO, one—OY—the delegados, etc. 

Tony 
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